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August 31, 2015

To Our Valued Customers:

Due to recent domestic and global conditions, the value of the Canadian dollar has drastically weakened against the US dollar. In recent weeks the Canadian dollar has hit a 10 year low when compared to US currency. Some of our product lines are traded in US funds and this change has had a dramatic effect on our landed costs. As a result, we find ourselves unable to continue to absorb this cost and therefore must implement a price increase on the following products effective October 1, 2015

1. 15% on Titebond Sealants

2. 10% on Marco Product Line

3. 15% on Dektite Product Line

4. 15% on Zinc Strip

We realize that this is not welcome news for your company. In the event that the Canadian dollar strengthens against the US dollar, we will decrease pricing accordingly. We hope that you understand that this change is due to factors beyond our control. As always, our Sales Team, Customer Support and Management Team are available to assist you in evaluating opportunities that may help offset the impact of this cost change.

Menzies Metal Products remains committed to offering world class customer service, quality products, and on time delivery every time.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Sincerely,

Sam Menzies

President & CEO

